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Next Steps

 Next Steps:  November 30, 2016 IQ-S Meeting

 CBO/CAA will provide their feedback

 Utility will provide response to feedback from CBOs/CAAs

 Small group break-outs (if time)

 Details

 Two hours, max (per feedback from CBOs/CAAs)

 Invitees:  CBOs/CAAs; Sponsoring utilities; IQ-S IQ Implementation Contractors; 
Non-financially interested stakeholders, SAG Facilitator

 Goal

 CBOs/CAAs not only provide feedback, but get to hear utility response at same 
time.
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Responding to Nov. 16 SAG Feedback on IQ Programs
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 IQ-S/SAG Coordination
 Small group feedback sought CBO/CAA input on all SAG suggestions made in April.  Generally, CBOs/CAAs 

favorably responded to most suggestions, including suggestions made by CBOs in North
 e.g. Porch Light Program extremely popular idea.

 Many more IQ ideas coming today
 IQ-S Facilitator will invite those who made suggestions today to small group meeting to 

discuss soon after Nov. 30 to discuss
 Which ideas have already been addressed
 Which ideas Ameren IL is planning to address next year or in next four year plan
 Which ideas may be inconsistent with general CBO/CAA feedback already received
 Focused discussion on remaining issues that are truly new and have not already been addressed.

 Final Thought:  Collaboration is key, but Ameren IL significantly guided by input from 
CBOs/CAAs who best know the communities they serve.  Do non-financially interested 
parties have the same view about importance of having programs primarily guided by 
CBO/CAA feedback?


